
       May, 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Competitor: 
       
On August 15-17, 2025, the 78th NYS Woodsmen’s Field Days will be held in Boonville, NY.   The World’s 
Open Lumberjill Championships will be held on Saturday, August 16th at approximately 3pm.  On Sunday, 
August 17th, the NYS Open Lumberjack Contests will take place starting at 12 noon.   20 Lumberjills will be 
accepted on Saturday and 30 Lumberjacks will be accepted on Sunday.   YOU ARE INVITED TO SUBMIT AN 
APPLICATION FOR REGISTRATION IN THE EVENT(S). 
 
JUNE 15TH 2025 IS THE ABSOLUTE DEADLINE TO ENTER.   IF YOU ARE MAILING IN YOUR REGISTRATION --
-   ALL APPLICATIONS AND PAYMENTS MUST BE POSTMARKED BY 6/15/2025.  THE CONTEST WAIVER 
NEEDS TO BE SIGNED AS WELL! 
 
NEW THIS YEAR!!!   Prize monies will be paid up to the first 7 places in all events in 2025!!!   
AND Springboard Chop has been added to the World’s Open Lumberjill Championships on Saturday.   
Jack N Jill Crosscut has been deleted for SATURDAY ONLY! 
 
A non-refundable registration fee of $75 U S Monies is needed to enter one or all event(s) on Saturday 
and/or Sunday.   However, if you are registering as a partner in Sunday’s two person events, you must list 
your partner name on your application AND your partner must name you as their partner on their 
application.   No application in the 2 person events will be processed until both partners have applied and 
paid for registration. 
 
IF YOU ARE A “FIRST TIME” APPLICANT, YOU ARE ENCOURAGED TO SEND ALONG YOUR 
QUALIFICATIONS!   Qualification information should include:   the date and place of competition; size 
and species of wood;   times, scores and places won.   This information is referenced when the number 
of applicants in an event exceeds the maximum allowed on each day.  This information helps to insure 
that the best competitors qualify for the event(s).  If you do not send qualification information for an 
event, you will be placed at the bottom of the list.  Competitors who place in the top 10 in each event in 
2024 are guaranteed entry into the corresponding 2025 event if the application is received on time.  The 
exception to this is the two person Jack & Jill event ON SUNDAY.   A guaranteed position in this year’s 
competition is assured only if your partner is the same as in last year’s event, and you are both 
registered by the June 15th deadline. 
Upon receipt and acceptance of your application fee, two (2) admission passes will be sent to you at the 

end of July.  An area will be provided for competitor parking, set-up, shade, etc.  All contestants staying 

overnight must obtain a camping permit.  Please check the appropriate box on the application for 

camping information. 

Rules and Regulations will be available after June 1st upon request.  For ANY questions concerning 

contests, please contact our office and speak to myself of Debi.  315.942.4593. We gladly accept email 

questions, comments and concerns as well.  Good Luck in upcoming contests this summer!! 

Sincerely,  

 
Phyllis W White, Executive Coordinator 



 
 


